
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  It took 11 years from an initial report 

made to LGVA in 1963 on the provision 

of a new Village Hall, and several 

different sets of plans, before our New 

Village Hall was finally built and opened 

in 1974. 

  The formal opening of the new 

£100,000 Leverstock Green Village Hall 

took place on Wednesday 10th July 

1974. Mr. Charles Kirk, the former Town 

Clerk of the old Hemel Borough Council 

performed the ceremony.   

  In his opening speech, Mr. Kirk paid 

tribute to Fred Buglass, the chairman of 

LGVA and his support of the project. He 

also said that the people of the local 

community were very grateful to Herts 

County Council for providing a branch 

Library at the Village Hall. 

 

 

 


